
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH SERVICES
714/744 P STREET 
SACRAMENTO, CA 95814

June 24, 1983

To: All County Welfare Directors 

INCOME IN-KIND AMOUNTS

Letter No. 83- 49

Reference: All County Letter Nos. 82-46 and 83-6

In January 1983, DHS amended Title 22, CAC, Sections 50603 and 50605 to 
establish a single maintenance need level for all medically needy (MN) 
persons. As a result the income in-kind values that were given in ACL 82-46 
are no longer applicable.

Counties should use those values contained in Title 22, CAC, Section 
50511.

Sincerely,

Caroline Cabias, Chief 
Eligibility Branch

C C :  Medi-Cal Liaisons
Medi-Cal Program Consultants




